
Mrs. Comiskey's Preschool Classes 
October 11, 2019 

 

 

Unit Study 

This week we began a new study on 

trees.  We talked about the trees 

we can see around our homes and 

the sizes of the trees.  We also 

talked about different foods that 

come from trees, like oranges, 

apples, peaches, and bananas.  Our 

books this week were Our Tree 

Named Steve, Abiyoyo, and Chicka 

Chicka Boom Boom.     

 

School Improvement Days 

The morning class will not have 

class on November 15 and 

December 20.   

 

Important Dates 

October 17 - Early Dismissal for 

P.M. Class @ 2:00 

October 18 - No School 

October 31 - Halloween Parties 

November 7 - Picture Retakes 

November 11 - No School 

November 20 - Parent Advisory 

Committee Meeting @ 5:00 

 

Skill Focus 

We worked on comparing groups of 

objects to decide which group had 

more or less objects, describing 

trees, putting objects in order by 

size, using watercolor paints, and 

measuring objects.         

  

Special Experiences 

Take a walk around your 

neighborhood and talk about the 

trees you see.  Be sure to pay 

special attention to the leaves, 

acorns, and bark!   

 

Halloween Party 

All parents are invited to our 

Halloween party.  Children are 

allowed to wear their costumes to 

school.  We will have a parade 

around the playground and then 

have a party in the classroom.  

Adults are welcome to stay for the 

party.  Treats are welcome.  They 

must be individually wrapped and no 

cakes or cupcakes.   



 


